
 

 

 

 

END OF TERM NOTICES: 

Donations for hampers: Please see the list in setting of items to 
donate for the Christmas raffle hampers which will be drawn on 
the 19th December. Could you please put your name down for one 
or more item and bring to setting by the 17th December at the very 
latest so the hampers can be made up ready. Many thanks for your 
support. 

Raffle Tickets: You will all be given £5 worth of raffle tickets to try 
and sell. Could these please be returned sold or unsold by the 17th 
December. Your help and support is as ever, greatly appreciated. 

Nativity: Thursday 13th December @ 11am at St Mary’s Church.  If 
your child is not in setting that morning please come straight to 
church at 10.45 ready for a prompt start at 11am 

Christmas Party: Wednesday 19th December @ 11am.  

As per previous years parents are asked to provide a wrapped 
present with their child’s name on for the party  

The pre-school will be providing hot dogs. Please let Jo or a 
member of staff know, as soon as possible if your child requires 
meat or gluten free. 

End of term: Wednesday 19th December @ 1pm 

WISHING YOU ALL A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A BRIGHT 
AND HAPPY 2019


